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Multiple Legals, Crater Lake, Klamath County

Dear Mr. Ackerman:

RE: SHPO Case No. 17-0587

Invasive plant removal

We have reviewed the materials submitted on the NPS, 55038, 2017 Invasive Management Plan for Crater 
Lake National Park referenced above and we concur that there are currently nearly fifty contributing resources 
and three historic districts within the boundaries of Crater Lake National Park that are eligible for and/or 
listed in the National Register of Historic Places.  Concerning above-ground historic properties, we concur 
with the finding of no adverse effect for the proposed vegetation management plan.  Again, this letter refers to 
above-ground historic resources only and comments pursuant to a review for archaeological resources will be 
sent separately.  

Unless there are changes to the project, this concludes the requirement for consultation with our office under 
Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act (per 36 CFR Part 800) for above-ground historic 
resources.  Local regulations, if any, still apply and review under local ordinances may be required. Please 
feel free to contact me if you have any questions, comments or need additional assistance.

Sincerely,

PO Box 7

Mr. Craig Ackerman

Crater Lake, OR 97604

NPS Crater Lake NP

May 2, 2017


